
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Consent Item 

 

RE:  Replacement HPE Server for the Financial Services Applications from New World (Tyler 

Technology) 

Department/Program:  Admin / Finance 

Recommendation:  This HPE Server is a 2021 budgeted Item.  It is recommended to purchase the 
new HPE ML350 Gen10 Server from SHI, the Missouri State Contract vendor, in the amount of 
$25,910.17. 

 

Explanation:  The existing HPE server was purchased in 2016.  The new server will run the latest 

Microsoft Windows Server Operating System and Microsoft SQL Server. The server is anticipated to 

perform for a period of 4 to 5 years.   

  

 

Submitted By:  Paula Reeds 

Date:  2-17-2021 

 

 

 


